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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
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During further investigation into the missing person case of Robynn Bridges. Land and water searches 
were completed.  During the land search in the area of where Robynn Bridges was last seen with the 
assistance of the Northstar Search and Rescue utilizing cadaver dogs, a body of an adult female was 
located in a wooded area near the Chippewa River.  An autopsy was completed and the body was 
confirmed to be that of Robynn Bridges.  At this point there are no indications of foul play but we are 
awaiting for a toxicology report and a final autopsy report.

The investigation is ongoing by the Dunn County Sheriff’s Office and Dunn Medical Examiner’s Office.  
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